From: Shane Houghtaling <kcsh@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 2:27 PM
To: CorpAddressChange

Subject: Re: FEI #

Thanks so much. Also, the spelling of my name is incorrect, would I go to you to fix that or someone else?
Shane Houghtaling

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 26, 2012, at 2:07 PM, CorpAddressChange <comaddresschange@dos.mvﬂorida.c01.n> wrote:

I have received it and the FEI has now been added to the website. Thank you.

Rebekak A. Whete
Regulatory Specialist
Amendments Section
Division of Corporations
Florida Department of State

1002421268231

From: Shane Houghtaling [mailto:kcsh@icloud.com]
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 11:57 AM

To: CorpAddressChange

Subject: Fwd: FEI #

I sent it on Friday, | will forward the email over. Please let me know when you receive it.
Thanks
Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Shane Houghtaling <kcsh@icloud.com>

Date: November 21, 2012, 5:36:52 PM EST

To: CorpAddressChange <corpaddresschange(@dos.myflorida.com>
Subject: Re: FEI #

The EIN# is 455327396



